
 

   The Humber Valley Flyer   Page 1 of 2 

                  Visit us at www.hvrcf.org         January, 2019 

It’s almost 
here! 

Notice!!! There is NO January Meeting  
 

 
 
 
Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Tues Jan 1
st

  New Year’s Day Fun Fly - 11am 

Note There is no January winter 
meeting other than the Jan 1

st
 Fun 

Fly –  ** HAPPY NEW YEAR ** 

Sat Feb 2
nd

   Feb Frozen Finger Fun Fly - 10am 

Sun Feb 3
rd

  Toronto West Swap Meet - 9am 

Wed Feb 6
th

   Club Meeting  
1. Executive Elections  
2. Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
3. Show and Tell 

Sun Jan 23
rd

    
Sun Jan 27

th 

Sun Feb 10
th

  

Indoor Flying at York University - 
January and February dates!  
        9:00 am - 11:00 am 

Wed Mar 6
th

   Club Meeting 

 

New Year’s Day Fun Fly  
          – Tuesday Jan 1st, 11am  

If Santa can do it, why don’t you give it 
a try? Come out for our traditional 
Humber Valley New Year ’s Day fun fly 
on Tuesday Jan 1

st
 . Be the first to fly 

in 2019 and enjoy a mug of hot 
chocolate!  

 Photo Left: Santa enjoys a little 

stick time after delivering all the toys 
on Christmas Eve.  

NOTE: If the weather outside is “frightful”, check the club 
forum on our web site for any last minute instructions. 
 

Indoor Flying Update  
Still 7 more Indoor days in 
2019! We are using the “Field 
House” in the Tait McKenzie 
Building at 1 Thompson Rd within the York University grounds. 
 
See the October Flyer for a map on how to get there.  
 
Please carefully note the following dates and times.  

Day Date Time 

Sunday Jan 13, 2019 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Sunday Jan 27, 2019 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Sunday Feb 10, 2019 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Sunday Feb 17, 2019 3:30 PM -   5:30 PM 

Sunday Feb 24, 2019 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Sunday Mar 10, 2019 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Sunday Mar 17, 2019 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Yes the AGM is coming Wed, Feb 6th          
It is important that you 
attend the Feb 6

th
 meeting 

because this is the club’s 
Annual General Meeting.  
 
The following agenda is planned for this meeting: 

1. Last chance to renew to vote at the AGM  

2. Announcements 

3. Review and approval of agenda 

4. Review and approval of 2018 AGM minutes 

5. Executive elections 

6. Annual general business meeting reports 
a. President’s Report 
b. Treasurer’s Report 
c. Field Officer’s Report 
d. Program Director’s Report 
e. Chief Flying Instructor/Safety Officer Report 

7. Open discussion and new business 
 

NOTE: Please watch the February Flyer for details on 
nominations, proxies and procedures. If you wish to run or 
nominate a member for an executive position, please contact 
Bruce Gillespie, Treasurer.  

Santa Says: “Happy Holidays!” 
Santa wants to wish you all a very 
joyous holiday and a Happy and 
Healthy New Year for 2019. May 
you enjoy a year of sunny days, 
clear blue skies, calm winds, safe 
landings, short smooth grass, 
batteries that never quit and 
aerobatics filled with the grace and 
beauty of ballet in the sky.   

 

Announcing the Feb Frozen Finger Fun Fly! 
Fabulous, Famous, Freakin’, Fantastic, 
Farcical, February Frozen Finger Full Force 
Fun Fly Free Food Fest Frenzy … 

(FFFFFFFFFFFFFFFF)…whew!! 
 

10:00am Sat Feb 2nd         

Mark it on your calendar 
today! 
 
 

 
Please NOTE:  
Your MAAC insurance expires Dec 31

st
 each year. So to fly 

indoors in January, and at the New Year’s Day Fun Fly, you 
need to renew both your club membership and MAAC. 

 
 

There will be no January club meeting due to the 
holidays. Instead, come out and join the fun at 
the New Year’s Day Fun Fly on Tuesday Jan 1

st
. 
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… to renew your 
membership today! 

Toronto West Swap Meet - Sun Feb 3rd  
In case you are interested in picking up some bargains, see 
the ad below for the Toronto West Swap Meet.   
 

 

2019 Renewal Reminder 
The new 2019 membership application 
form is again attached to this Flyer in 
case you haven’t yet renewed. Please 
note the fee for renewals before Jan 1

st
 

is $90.00. After that you will have to 
pay more. Fees are $95.00 up to 
January 31

st
 and $100.00 after that. 

Renew early and save!! We also offer 

membership benefits for seniors and 
juniors joining under the “Family” plan. 
See the notes on the renewal form.  
 
You can mail your application form and cheque to Bruce 
Gillespie at the address noted on the form. It is important to fill 

in all the required information clearly so that we have accurate 
data in our membership database. 

Your 2018 Executive 
President, Val Oddo  ......................................  (416) 566-9807 
Past President & Web Master, Paul McMillan  (905) 851-7387 
Vice President & Editor, Tom Gottlieb............  (416) 781-3189 
Treasurer & Membership, Bruce Gillespie .....  (416) 741-4385 
Secretary, Danny Karaiskakis ........................  (416) 356-1295 
Program Director, Tom Gottlieb .....................  (416) 781-3189 
Field Officer, Michael D’Antonio .....................  (416) 771-8097 
Chief Flight Instructor, Randall Thomas .........  (416) 675-6014 
Chief Safety Officer, Danny Karaiskakis ........  (416) 356-1295 

December 5th Meeting Report 
Innovation in Telemetry, Autopilot Technologies 

and Variometers  … Zoltan Pittner 
 

Thanks very much to Zoltan Pittner for 

bringing us an in depth report on new 
technologies and new generation 
telemetry receivers. He talked about the 
using the power of telemetry and 
receivers with built in variometers to 
inform the RC pilot about the rate of climb 
or descent of his glider or aircraft. There 
doesn’t seem to be much you can’t do 
these days with miniature electronics. 
Zoltan prepared a handout with lots of 

good information on both the Autopilot Parrot Disco and 
receivers with built in variometers. We have attached the 
handout to this Flyer in case you missed the meeting and 
would like to read it.  

December 5th Meeting Report -- Part 2 
Free Giveaway Raffle!  

Members who attended the December meeting had a good 
time and almost everyone went home with something useful 
and free! This was made possible by a 
donation from former member Bill Prociw 

who has left the hobby and moved away 
from Toronto. Some really good prizes were 
won including:  

 Great Planes CG machine 

 Great Planes magnetic prop balancer  

 Many lots of micro 9g servos  

 42” foam Cessna ARF with four 9g servos  

 

Show and Tell - We Need You!!!!! 
 

 
 
Working on something cool for the upcoming flying season? 
We really want to see it so please bring it to the February 6

th
 

meeting. Here’s a cool project below … but will it fly?  
 

 


